
 

Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. We manage Melbourne’s water 
supply catchments, remove and treat most of Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and 
creeks and major drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip and Westernport region. 

Alexandra Parade Drain 
Deck Replacement project 
Night works in May 

Night works will be required during May on the Alexandra Parade Drain Deck Replacement 
project to prepare for the upgrade of the drain decks under Smith Street/ Alexandra Parade 
intersection at the same time as Yarra Trams works scheduled in early June.    

Work will not be undertaken during wet weather and night work will only take place for work 
that is essential to prepare for the Smith Street drain deck upgrade.  

You will notice concrete pouring, excavation and crane operation during this period. Main 
works will be located between Smith Street and Wellington Street.  

Noise: an increase in noise is likely to be experienced due to our works. When possible, 
noisier work will be undertaken during day works.  

Light: if additional lighting is required it will be directed away from households.  

Traffic conditions: traffic conditions will not change due to works taking place.  

We apologise for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding while we undertake 
these important works.  

Smith Street 24/7 works 

From 10pm on Friday 1 June to 5am on Tuesday 4 June we will work 24/7 to replace the drain 
deck under Smith Street within the Alexandra Parade intersection. We encourage you to allow 
extra time when travelling in the area. These dates have been chosen to coincide with works 
being done by Yarra Trams along Queens Parade to minimise the impact to the community. For 
further information on Yarra Trams work visit yarratrams.com.au.  
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Keep up to date with what’s happening 
For more information about this project or our other 
activities please 1800 316 713, email 
alexandraparade@melbournewater.com.au or visit 
www.melbournewater.com.au/alexandraparade 

For an interpreter, please call the 
Translating and Interpreting Service 
(TIS National) on 13 14 50 

 

 

Like us 
facebook.com/melbournewater 

Follow us 
@MelbourneWater 

Visit us 
www.melbournewater.com.au 


